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THE RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF MORRIS

The Council of the Rural Municipality of Morris held a special
meeting on Friday, March 14, 1997 at 8:00 A.M. in the Council
Chambers of the R. M. of Morris.

Reeve Herm Martens presided.
Council Members present were: Arthur Dueck, Ralph Groening,
Art Friesen, Louis Palud, Stan Siemens.

The purpose of this special meeting was to review and finalize
our 1997 financial plan proposal for our public meeting and
to also continue with the remainder of the meeting agenda from
our March 12, 1997 meeting.

At the start of the meeting, Council considered our 1997

financial plan (budget) proposal and reviewed various aspects
of the proposed document. There was discussion and questions
relating to different matters of the proposed financial plan.
It was generally accepted by Council and felt that this draft

plan would be presented at our public meeting on March 18, 1997
at the Morris Legion Hall.

Mr. Don Harder, Public Works Foreman , then met with Council

to discuss concerns relating to the proposed lay-offs of our
crawler operators. He indicated that he did have some repair
work and snow clearing work and custom work requests. He was
uncertain as to the length of time that this would provide them
with work. Council's previous indication was that there was

to be lay-offs given when the work was not sufficient for full
time employment for the next few weeks. It was decided that

the employee relations committee would meet with the crawler
operators to discuss the situation.

Moved by Art Friesen, Seconded by Ralph Groening:
#66/97. Resolved that we now approve the list of accounts for
March 12, 1997 in the amount of $119,005.46.

Carried.

Moved by Councillor Stan Siemens:
That this special meeting be now adjourned at 11:35 A.M.
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